

Seven Hills West Public School

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners

K- 2 Support Classes Information 2020

Term 1



Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Welcome back to Seven Hills West for 2020. We hope you had an enjoyable break and welcome new families and students to our school. We trust that your child is ready for an exciting and busy term, full of engaging learning activities and opportunities at Seven Hills West Public School! The following overview will outline some important information regarding classes and administrative processes that will happen over the term.

TEACHING TEAM

Class Name	Class Teacher	SLSO
3-6 J	Mrs Desiree Jenkins Assistant Principal	Mrs Nichole Ramos
3-6 C	Mrs Komal Chhugani	Mrs Deb Sutcliffe
3-6 M	Mrs Megan Moon	Mrs Carmen Spiteri
K-2 S	Mrs Emma Savage	Ms Kirra Morri
K-2 G	Mrs Akshi Gupta	Mrs Rosalind Jacob

RFF and Learning Support - Mrs Anshu Radhakrishnan, Mr Daniel Nunan

KEY CURRICULUM TOPICS/FOCUS AREA

English	Phonics, Phonemic awareness, Writing, Reading, Speaking and Listening	
Mathematics	Whole Number, Addition and Subtraction, Multiplication and Division, Patterns and Algebra, Fractions and Decimals, Length, Area, Volume and Capacity, Mass, Geometry and Data	
Science	Kindergarten - Staying Alive Stage 1 - Living World	
Personal Development and Health (PDH)	Health, Wellbeing and Relationships	
Physical Education (PE)	Fit Futures	
Creative Arts and Performing Arts (CAPA)	Visual Arts	
Geography	People live in places	

Cnr Lucas Road and Sackville Street Seven Hills NSW 2147

Telephone: 9622 2136 Facsimile: 9831 6437 Email: sevenhillw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

A Droud DDI School (public pole to the land

^{*}Your child's teachers are highlighted above.



Seven Hills West Public School

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners

REMINDERS AND GENERAL PROCEDURES

- School assemblies are held every Wednesday from 2-3 pm in the school hall.
- In week 3 we will begin 'Best Start' testing for our new Kindergarten students. This will happen during class time and gives our teachers a baseline to plan for each students' education plan.
- In week 4 we will hold Individual Education Plan meetings. It is important that parents/carers attend this meeting to help plan your child's goals for the term. These meetings will happen in week 4 and week 10 of every term. More information will come.
- Week 4 (Tuesday, February 18th) will be 'meet the teacher' afternoon. This is not a one on one interview, however, just a chance to meet all of the support teaching staff.
- Your child will attend the library every week for reading and borrowing. More information regarding your child's library day will be sent home. Any books not returned must be paid for.
- Notes explaining your child's absence are required when students are absent from school. Students who
 are taking extended leave need to notify the Principal in advance, via the school office.
- Home reading books and sight word practice sheets are homework for K-2. If home readers are not
 returned they will incur a cost for replacement. The homework policy can be found using the following
 link https://education.nsw.gov.au/policy-library/policies/homework-policy. We are happy to hear your
 feedback on this policy by emailing us at sevenhilw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au.
- It is important that parents/caregivers read all notes sent home thoroughly, as late payments would not be accepted from the front office.
- An appointment needs to be made if you would like to discuss any concerns with your child's class teacher. Please contact the front office to make an appointment with your child's teacher.
- Parents/caregivers are encouraged to check the school's website http://www.sevenhillw-p.schools.nsw.edu.au and Facebook page for reminders and upcoming events.

CLASS SUPPLIES

Classroom supplies are to be replenished each term so please donate the following supplies to your child's classroom teacher:

Wet wipes

Box of tissues

Library bag

Hand soap

Paper towel

Paint shirt

All students, please ensure that clothing, bags, hats, lunch boxes and drink bottles are clearly labelled with your child's name. It is recommended to pack a spare change of clothing in your child's bag in case of any incidents.

Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to getting to know you and your child.

Mrs A Dziubinski

Ms D Jenkins

Mrs E Savage & Mrs A Gupta

Relieving Principal

Assistant Principal Support

Support Teachers

12.02.20

A Decord DDI Cabaal (note nation of the day